
11 November 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. Please find below important campus

information relating to our students.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

P16 Media Stop Motion Animations Workshop 7.11.22   Yr11 students visit to The University of Oxford 8.11.22

Year 11 Mock Interviews 9 & 10.11.22            It’s ‘Numvember’ WEEK 2 puzzle - win a £20 Amazon voucher

Remembrance Day 11.11.22



All Years ● In light of the announcement of His Majesty’s coronation on Saturday 6 May 2023, an
additional bank holiday has been announced on Monday 8 May. Settings that are
normally closed on a bank holiday should close on this day. This will include schools
and colleges and our campus calendar will be updated accordingly.

All Years

Please see the revised letter regarding our
Movember and Children in Need events:

Movember/Children in Need Letter

Last week we mentioned the importance of the number 60 for Movember, we would like
to add a correction to our statistic: The number 60 is of great importance and signifies the
loss of 60 men to suicide around the world every hour.
Donations can be made as an Arbor School Shop Item “A contribution to Children in
Need”. The amount is set for £1 (£1 is the suggested contribution amount for
non-uniform) but you can choose multiples of this amount if you wish to donate a
larger amount.

Year 7 ● Y7 Homework Club - There are spaces available on our Tuesday and Thursday
Homework Club, 3.15-4.00pm in the Brookvale Library.

Bookings can be made via Arbor → Activities → Clubs.

Year 11 ● Please see useful information in the run up to mock exams - Cognitive Load Theory
Parent Pamphlet

● At the beginning of next week, all students in Year 11 will receive an 'exam
preparation pack'. These have been put together to support students' independent
study routines in the home environment. These packs will include stationery, a
revision timetable, revision flash cards, a breakfast bar and messages of good luck
among other useful resources. We also hope these also guide parents and carers to
support your children at home, as they look to embed positive revision routines in
the lead up to the mock exams that begin W/C 21st November.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1C8jJA2xgLw2X8gkUFa3jbiwmFKTn1CxX/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1b4Q2WT2TFyIxXTGn5IiCbQo6mq75xL_o/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1b4Q2WT2TFyIxXTGn5IiCbQo6mq75xL_o/view?usp=sharing

